
From: Andy Newkirk
To: Andy Newkirk (anewkirk@cityofgoleta.org)
Subject: FW: We want to keep our boat on our property
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 3:55:00 PM

From: Char [char4n6@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 11:49 AM
To: Stuart Kasdin; Roger Aceves; Paula Perotte; Kyle Richards; James Kyriaco
Cc: jdbsurfdog@gmail.com
Subject: We want to keep our boat on our property

Below is a picture of our home at 398 Coronado Drive.  We’d like to keep our boat located where it is. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Charlene Marie &
John DiBenedetto

NZO #39
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